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5 February 2024 

Careers Morning – Monday 18th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Monday 18th March, the whole school will be taking part in a careers 

morning: this year, the focus of the morning will be on how learning links to 

the world of work. 

We hope to make the day as inspiring as possible by exposing children to a 

variety of jobs and careers whilst also helping them to make meaningful links 

between their learning and the real world. With this in mind, we are asking for 

volunteers who are able to spare approximately 90 minutes (3 x 30-minute 

sessions in a year group) to come in on the morning to share their job/career 

with the children.  

The key information you would need to share with the children includes an 

overview of your job/career and the pathway you took or are taking to get 

there and some of the positive aspects/benefits involved - we have found that 

the children engage incredibly well when the sessions are interactive (artefacts 

to see, demonstrations, short activities, etc.). We would then give the children 

a chance to ask you some questions.    

If you have a job that you believe fits the morning’s focus and are able to give 

up some time on the day, please email info@frimley.surrey.sch.uk with the 

subject ‘FAO Mr Phillips’ and provide a brief overview of your job/career within 

the email.  

Kind regards 

Mr Phillips 
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